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Today was our final attempt to reach beyond the 2nd millennium. I began L10 in the northern step, and there was a clear distinction between this fill and the previous layer. Most obviously, the tiny white roots that had been a distinctive presence before disappeared and the soil became noticeably more soft packed. In the profile, several larger stones lie along the soil change. There were few remains in this soil. Near the bottom of the locus, I thought we had encountered mudbrick because the surface was a slightly different color and of a harder composition. It turned out to only be compressed fill surrounded by animal burrows. Several large stones (possibly a wall) emerged at the base of the northern profile, but it is in a clear 2nd millenium context. After closing L11 in the southern step, we quickly dug 50 cm through L12, in the hope to penetrate into earlier periods. The few remains discovered were very similar to all previous finds. I intended to remove the layer of stones from L3 to find out what rested beneath, but there was no time. Tomorrow we will prepare the trench for stratigraphic profile drawings and close down.
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